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It is with a heavy heart that we announce the 

passing of our son and brother, Nathan Hunter. 

 

Nathan Andrew Dana Hunter was born on June 7, 

1983 to Richard and Elizabeth Hunter, members of 

the 1800 couples Blessing. Nathan grew up in 

Bowie, Maryland, where he developed lifelong 

friendships, and a deep appreciation of art. He was 

a member of the first class of students at New Hope 

Academy in Hyattsville, Maryland. In his adult life, 

he became a journeyman electrician where he was 

known to be a hard worker. His hobbies included 

fishing, golf and watching his favorite sports team, 

the Washington Redskins. 

 

Nathan passed peacefully into the spirit world on 

Monday, June 12, 2017. He is survived by his 

parents, his elder brother, David, and numerous 

extended family members. At the time of his 

passing, Nathan was in a committed relationship 

with Alexandra Mas, daughter of Ray and Irma 

Mas. 

 

The Hunter family humbly asks for your financial 

support for Nathan's funeral services. But even if 

you can't donate, we are grateful for your thoughts, positive energy and prayers. You can donate through 

our go-fund-me page: www,gofundme,com/in-memory-of-nathan-hunter 

 

Details of the funeral services are as follows: 

 

Viewing (Open to Public) 

Friday, June 16, 2017, 6-8 PM 

Beall Funeral Home 

6512 NW Crain Highway 

Bowie, MD 20715 

 

Additional Viewing for Out of Town Family 

Saturday, June 17, 2017, 10-10:30 AM 

Beall Funeral Home 

 

Seonghwa / Memorial Service 

Saturday, June 17, 2017, 11:00 AM 

New Hope Family Church 

4801 Tesla Drive, Suite M 

Bowie, MD 20715 

 

Wonjeon / Burial Service 

Saturday, June 17, 2017, 1:30 PM 

Fort Lincoln Cemetery 

3401 Bladensburg Road 

Brentwood, MD 20722 


